
Town of Weston 

Selectboard 

Notice of Public Hearing 

 
The Weston Selectboard will hold a public hearing at 7:00 PM on Tuesday 

October 11, 2016 at the Weston Town Office to take public comments on 

the re-adoption of a Revised and Updated Town Plan, pursuant to Vermont 

Statutes, Title 24, Chapter 117, and Section 4387. A draft version is 

available for inspection at the Weston Town Office. 

Communications about the Revised and Updated Town Plan may be filed in 

writing with the Selectboard or in person or through a representative at the 

hearing. 

 

Weston Selectboard 

Dated September 16, 2016 


